LOWELL TOWN COUNCIL
WORK SESSION
September 9, 2024

The Work Session of the Lowell Town Council was called to order on Monday, September 9,
2024, at 6:00 P.M. Members present were Todd Angerman, John Alessia, Shane Tucker and John
Yelkich; Jill Murr, Clerk-Treasurer. Michael Gruszka was absent. Staff present were Town
Manager Craig Hendrix, Police Chief Jim Woestman, Fire Chief Chris Gamblin and GIS Director
Greg White. Additionally, there were two interested citizens in attendance and two interested
citizens on Zoom

Councilman John Yelkich presented a visual to the Town Council of all capital projects and the
funding sources for each. This is a living document that can be changed and modified, but it
shows where the funding for each project is anticipated to come from.

There was a discussion on the wastewater plant.

Chief Woestman reported that the vehicle he was originally going to purchase is no longer
available. A Ford Maverick will be purchased from Smith Ford for less than the previously
approved vehicle.

The work session adjourned at 6:50 pm.
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